
 
March 28, 2013 
Announcement 582 

 
Important Notice Regarding the Banking Services Change  
As providers were previously notified in Web Announcement 571, effective April 1, 2013, the State of Nevada, 
including the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP), will transfer banking services from Bank of 
America to Wells Fargo.   

Providers who have outstanding checks from Nevada Medicaid that are from the Bank of America account are 
requested to deposit those checks as soon as possible. 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_571_20130322.pdf

